It’s that time again . . . our annual Halloween
Parade through the streets of New Canaan is

coming up on Tuesday, October 31st. Wear
best, fun, creative Halloween costume!

Students will meet in the gym at 1:00 where the parade
will begin. All parents are welcome to come see the great

costumes and join us for the party in the gym after the
parade.

*The students from grades K-4 are permitted to wear their
costumes to school. They will have to remove masks, hats,
gloves, etc. so that they can do their work. No weapons
are allowed. Upper school students should wear their

uniforms to school and be prepared to change into their
costumes.

Look for the treat sign up sheet outside your classroom
door. Please be diligent with the specific food items asked

for as we are trying to be sensitive to those children with
food allergies.

Any questions or concerns, feel free to contact:
Debi McGivney: debrakellymcg@gmail.com, 203-299-0081
Adriana Heger: adrymoreno2001@yahoo.com, 914-830-1728




